
 

Our Vision is for our children to experience ‘Life in all its fullness’ (John 10:10) 

Following the Christian inspiration of Jesus, our children will flourish and enable others to grow. Our school 

will be a place where aspiration and hope enable the growth of knowledge, wisdom and skills. Our children 

will feel good about themselves, enjoy learning and achieving and become positive members of the 

community. 
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Upcoming dates for the diary: NEW DATES ADDED IN RED 

 

Friday 1st October 
 

Classes 3, 4 & 5 to Nell Bank – details to 
follow 

Monday 4th October 
 

Classes 1 & 2 to Nell Bank – details to 
follow 

Monday 11th October Parent Consultations 
 

Tuesday 12th October Parent Consultations 
 

Monday 18th October 
  

Flu jabs available for all children – details 
to follow 

Friday 22nd October Harvest Festival in Church – 2pm 
 

Friday 22nd October 
 

End of term – half term holiday 

Monday 1st November 
 

Start of term 
 

 

 

 

Macmillan Cake Sale 

Thanks to everyone for supporting the 

Macmillan Cake Sale. It was wonderful to 

see our school community coming 

together to support such a worthy cause 

… and to eat lots of cake! 

The Reception children have been 

spending time with Mrs Moorhouse and 

Mrs Vamby as part of the government’s 

baseline programme, mentioned in the 

new starter meetings. As a reminder, 

further information can be found here 

https://www.gov.uk/government/public

ations/reception-baseline-assessment-

information-for-parents 

 

Weaving Frame 

We now have a large weaving frame in 

school and our younger children are 

creating some fabulous designs. 

If you have any spare fabric, wools, 

ribbons etc that you would like to donate 

for this purpose, please send them in to 

school or drop at the school office. 

Thank you 

School Photographs 

There were some lovely smiles captured 

on Monday! Please get your photo order 

in by Wednesday 29th September. 

Important Contact 
Information 
Next week, parents and 
carers will receive a form 

asking for updates to and 
confirmation of contact 

details. It is very important 
that the information is 
checked and updated so that 
we have the correct 
numbers to use, particularly 
in the event of an 
emergency.  

All forms must be 
returned. Thank you 

https://www.christchurchschoolskipton.org.uk/calendar/thursday-22nd-august-2019/education-sunday
https://www.christchurchschoolskipton.org.uk/calendar/thursday-22nd-august-2019/cross-country-event
https://www.christchurchschoolskipton.org.uk/calendar/thursday-22nd-august-2019/photograph-day
https://www.christchurchschoolskipton.org.uk/calendar/thursday-22nd-august-2019/class-5-good-news-assembly
https://www.christchurchschoolskipton.org.uk/calendar/thursday-22nd-august-2019/whole-school-trip-nell-bank
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/reception-baseline-assessment-information-for-parents
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/reception-baseline-assessment-information-for-parents
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/reception-baseline-assessment-information-for-parents

